RESOURCE SHARING COMMITTEE BOARD REPORT July 17, 2012

Resource Sharing (Heidi Schroeder)

NLM Duplicates

Of the 88 NLM duplicate books from the most recent shipment, 81 were claimed by 14 MHSLA libraries. Most titles were shipped on 6/25/12, the rest were distributed at the 7/17/12 Board Meeting. Thanks to Resource Sharing Committee member John Coffey for assisting with the latest shipment.

Another shipment of 79 NLM Duplicate books was received in July. The list will be distributed to MHSLA Members in late July or early August.

Respectfully Submitted, Heidi Schroeder Chair, Resource Sharing